
STATEMENT OF SHAWN R. KEHOE 
CANDIDATE FOR FOURTH MEMBER, 

BOARD OF INVESTMENTS 

Occupation: Sheriff’s Department 

Fellow safety members, 

I ask for your vote on both Boards so I may continue to defend your pension 
benefits. As a fiscally conservative, long-term investor, I will continue to protect 
your plan assets through thoughtful investments. Since 2/3 of your pension 
dollar is from investment returns, it is critical your pension board focuses on 
reducing risk, volatility, and fees. This has been my relentless focus and I will 
continue to ensure the continuing growth of our assets. 

–  Commander with 27 years of service 
–  Member Board of Retirement and Past Member Board of Investments 
–  Deep understanding of LACERA’s Defined Benefit plan and ongoing 
    legislation 
–  Conducted countless seminars on retirement planning, including reciprocity, 
    military buy-back, and long term investing 
–  Master of Public Administration from USC 
–  Bachelor of Science in Business Administration and Finance 
–  Served six years as the Chair between both Boards 

Thank you for your consideration and please cast votes for me on both boards. 
Every vote matters! 

Respectfully, 

Shawn R. Kehoe 


